
Dear Talmey Families,

It’s hard to believe the last day of the 2022-2023 school year is finally here! 

We celebrated the end of school with our Recognition Assembly this morning! We

recognized our incredible marathon runners, our leadership students, our lunch

monitors, our office monitors, our Green Team, our library helpers and our S.T.A.R

students!

We also recognized our PAC for their invaluable help and support. We are beyond

grateful for their commitment to our school and we thank them for all their hard work

this past year!

We said our final farewell to our departing staff members and though we are sad to see

them go, we wish them the best in their future adventures!

On Monday afternoon, our Grade 7 students celebrated their last few days of

elementary school with a special farewell ceremony. It was a memorable and

heartwarming event. We wish our class of 2023 the very best of luck as they look ahead

to high school in September!

It has been a wonderful year of learning and we thank you for your partnership and

support.

Please see attached for our Year At a Glance calendar for next school year along with

information about the first week of school.

We wish you all the very best for a safe, happy and restful summer break. We look

forward to seeing you back at school in September!

Ms. Hazon
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Contact Us:

604-668-6275

Talmey@sd38.bc.ca

Talmey.sd38.bc.ca

All students except for our new Kindergartenstudents will attend for 1 hour only on Tuesday,September 5, 2023, from 8:45 a.m. to 9:45 a.m.

All returning Grade 1-7 students will attend at theregular time of 8:45 a.m.- 2:45 p.m. starting onWednesday, September 6th. 

New Kindergarten students will be notified theirgradual entry schedule and will follow the schedulefor the first 2 weeks of September.

A reminder to parents to please contact school

if your child will be returning to school LATER
THAN 12:00 pm Wednesday, Sep. 6th, 2023 AND ON

or BEFORE Sep. 13th, 2023. 

This notification must be submitted to the school

before June 30th, 2023, along with a letter that

explains your circumstances for returning late.

Please be aware that your child may lose their
placement and may have to attend another
school if he/she does not return to school by
September 13th, 2023

September 2023
School Begins

Tuesday, September 5 

Reminder
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